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Hi I have been a resident of the Canterbury Area for a little bit under a decade. I would like to 
show my support for the upgrade of the Train line between Sydenham Station to Bankstown 
train line as i think our train station here at Canterbury as well as the local area surrounding the 
station has been neglected for a very long time, well before i moved in to the area.  
 
I believe that the improvements to the Canterbury train station, which are far less than those 
carried out on the Norwest train line (which has already become live), will improve our 
connectivity times into the city and north (as can be seen by the significant improvement on the 
Norwest train line).  
 
In addition to the above i think the improvements to the train line and to our local station will 
attract more people to move into our area. It will inevitably attract other retail and commercial 
businesses as well.  
 
Please do not let this momentus opportunity pass us by to improve the Sydenham to Bankstown 
train line, and please consider the residents of Canterbury who have been waiting so long for our 
local area to improve and enjoy what other suburbs are already enjoying. 


